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 19th July 2022 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Access into school – changes from September. 
 
We are always looking at ways of improving our school security and the 
safeguarding of our pupils. 
 
With this in mind, from September 2022, the only gates that will be open at the 
start and end of each day will the entrances on College Drive and Cheney Hill.  
We will no longer be opening the gate on the field at Fengate. 
 
As a reminder of our previous letter, our school day from September will start 
at 8.45am and end at 3.25pm. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Louise Jackson 
Executive Headteacher 
Heacham Junior, Infant & Snettisham Primary 
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